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—————————— Forwarded message ----------
From: <oflc.portal@dol.govz=

Date: Sun, Nov 22, 2015 at 1:11 PM
Subject: PW: ICERT: Case Mumber: P-100-15324-573024 Received: 11/22/2015

To: JOHNPAULC@thecallanlawfirm.com

To: JOHNPAUL CALLAN
11480 SUNSET HILLS ROAD, SUITE 120E

RESTOMN, VA 20190

Re: Case Number: P-100-15324-573024 Received: 11/22/2015

This is a confirmation email that the ETA Form 9141 - Application for Prevailing Wage Determination covering the PERM visa classification for the position of Construction Laborer has been received and submitted for processing by the U.S. Department of Labor
(Department).

The Department processes all requests for prevailing wage determinations on a First-In-First-Out (FIFQ) basis using the date the application was received and submitted for processing. You have the ability to check the status of this application at any time by
accessing your iICERT On-Line Account at hittp://iCERT.doleta.gov/.



